
 
 

 
Wibsey Primary School 

North Road, Wibsey, Wibsey, Bradford, BD6 1RL 
Tel: 01274 678016/775545 

Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper 

 
16th October 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
YEAR 3 VISIT TO MANCHESTER SCIENCE MUSEUM 
 
Next half term, the Year 3 Science focus is Forces and Magnets and we are planning to take Year 3 
to the Manchester Science Museum.  We will be taking part in an interactive exhibition where 
children will investigate friction, air resistance and the laws of gravity.   
 
Due to the organisation of the day, we have booked the trip over 4 days.  Your child will be going on: 
 

Friday 6th November 2015 
 
Please ensure your child is wearing normal school uniform and a sensible coat.  We will be leaving 
school at 9 am and will return before the end of the school day.  You will need to send your child with 
a packed lunch and a drink, unless they receive free school dinners, in which case please just send a 
drink.  
 
The cost for the trip will be £3 per child, and we feel this will be a really memorable experience for the 
children, from which they will learn a great deal.  Please can you complete the permission slip below 
and return no later than Thursday 22nd October.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs Guy, Mrs Blain, Mr Robinson 
Year 3 Teachers 
 

 
YEAR 3 VISIT TO MANCHESTER SCIENCE MUSEUM – NOVEMBER 2015 

 
 
I give permission for my child ______________________ in Class ___________  
 
to attend the trip to the Manchester Science Museum on Friday 6th November 2015. 
 
I enclose £3 to cover the cost of the visit. 
 
______________________________   __________________________ 
 
Signed       Name 
 


